
Introduction to Strategic Planning 2020 – 2024 
Opportunities for Input 

 
 
This fall, the Okemos Public Schools district is launching a strategic planning process to guide 
the focus of our district for the next four years. The diverse voices and many lenses of our 
community are critically important to this work.  
 
The OPS Strategic Planning Committee welcomes your current thoughts about our district and 
insights into our district’s future.  We value our long, rich tradition of collaboration and the 
opportunity to create an intentional future for our district, together. In keeping with that tradition, 
you are invited to participate in three ways: 
 
COMMUNITY SURVEY​ (Survey window: September 4 - 16, 2019) 
Please respond to a brief electronic survey that has three important questions that will inform 
future planning.  

Click on the survey link:  ​https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LYLVHGN 
 

OR  
 

Scan the QR code with your mobile device’s camera: 

 
 

OHS STUDENT FORUM​ (October 7, 11:25pm, 12:20pm) OHS Kiva 
Members of the Okemos High School student body are invited to the Kiva during lunch to 
express their thoughts and ideas about what is most valued at OPS and the challenges that 
must be addressed for a vibrant future. Students are asked to pre-register in the main office so 
we can plan for their participation.  
 
COMMUNITY FORUM​ (October 10, 7:00 – 8:00 PM) Senior Center 
The Community Forum provides an opportunity to have a voice about important matters 
pertinent to OPS’s future.  It provides an opportunity to listen and speak to one another and 
those responsible for the strategic planning process. (More information will follow!) 
 
Participation in these efforts will support the entire district as we work to achieve our shared 
mission, benefiting students, families, and our community.  
 
 
Thank you!  - John J. Hood, Superintendent 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LYLVHGN

